
 

A gentle, humble couple had traveled long and far 

                                        To a little town called Bethlehem and a stable beneath a star 

   

                                               There among the cattle, God sent His Son to earth 

                                                 With only an angel chorus to celebrate His birth 

 

                                      Yet shepherds heard their message and knelt there in the straw 

                                        Amazed and filled with wonder at the Baby whom they saw 

 

                                      Then wise men came to worship with precious gifts to bring 

                                       Knowing that before them was their Savior and their King 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

As we prepare to leave this unusual year of huge forest fires, hurricanes, floods and the virus 

pandemic that has turned our world upside down, let us stop and be thankful for the Blessings that 

have been given to us. 

 

One of the most precious and greatest time of the year is just a few days away as we celebrate the 

birth of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.  Let’s pray that once again we will be able to gather 

with love ones during this time of year and share wonderful memories with them. 

 

Let us always remember to keep a smile on our face, Love in our heart, Hope for better days, 

Peace for our nation and Faith for a much brighter year to come. 

 

Your Worthy Grand Matron, Worthy Grand Patron and the Hallelujah Grand Family wish you and 

your families the greatest Christmas and New Year. 

 

 


